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As a result of the Oakland Hills fire of 1991, the Bates Bill (337)    
  was passed in 1992 requiring CAL FIRE to work with local

governments to identify high fire hazard severity zones within 
local responsibility areas throughout each county in the state.

The City of Oakland requires 
property owners in this Very 
High Fire Hazard Severity 
Zone to maintain at least 
a 30-foot defensible space 
around structures on their 
property 365 days a year. 
All properties are inspected 
by the Fire Department for 
compliance on a continual 
basis throughout the year. 
www.oaklandnet.com/
wildfireprevention   


